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 It has come to my notice that people from the North 

East who are living in Chennai are worried about their safety 

due to recent happenings in Assam.  I would like to assure 

them that they need not have any apprehension on this 

count.  The Police are already taking care of their safety.  

The State of Tamil Nadu has always been peaceful, and my 

Government will ensure that people from all parts of India 

living in Tamil Nadu do not face any difficulty. 

  

 

J JAYALALITHAA 

Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu 
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